
Legacy Studios – Class of 2026 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Members of the Class of 2026, 
We are very excited and pleased to announce that the Class of 2026 will be photographed by Legacy 
Studios for your yearbook portrait this Summer and Fall. Legacy Studios will bring their complete portrait 
studios to our campus. You will be emailed a scheduling link to reserve your senior portrait session online. 
Legacy Studios photographs seniors at more than 100+ area high schools and at some very prestigious 
institutions such as Harvard University, Boston College, Brown University, Providence College, Howard 
University, The United States Military Academy – West Point and the United States Naval Academy, just to 
name a few. 
 
If you prefer and it is more convenient for you, Legacy Studios also has a studio in Melville at 535 
Broadhollow Road, Suite A5, Melville, NY 11747.  Scheduling sessions at the studio begins on 
Saturdays in late June. Upon pulling into 535 Broadhollow Road, turn right and park near the South 
Lobby Entrance closest to Duryea Road.  Upon entering the South Lobby, make a right at the first 
staircase, Suite A5 will be the third door on your right.   
 
Please review the helpful information listed below so you are prepared for your upcoming senior 
portrait session: 

 
1. You will receive an email from Legacy Studios <customercare@legacystudios.com> to 

select a date/time to come to campus for your senior portrait session. You will receive this 
email about 14 days prior to the portrait sessions beginning if not sooner. If you do not 
schedule your portrait session for the first session on campus, NO WORRIES, you will 
continue to receive emails to schedule your portrait session prior to each time we have 
the portrait studios at our school. 

2. If you do not receive an email, please check your spam folder, as sometimes it may end up there due 
to your internet security settings. 

3. Select the portrait session that best meets your needs. 
4. You will receive a reminder email regarding your portrait session a few days prior to your 

appointment. 
5. YEARBOOK POSE SELECTION: Please review and bring with you the required yearbook 

pose clothing, which is the school uniform with blazer (not the senior sweater) this 
information is also provided to you when you register online for your portrait session.  
Please see the next two pages for the Kellenberg Memorial H.S. Dress Code for Senior 
Portraits. 

6. The student's photo session, whether scheduled at Kellenberg Memorial in the fall or at Legacy 
Studios over the summer,  will accommodate three outfits (full uniform with school blazer, cap 
and gown, and formal) at no charge, with up to a total of twelve poses in all.  Parents and 
students may elect to pay an additional $20.00 which will allow the student to have up to twenty-
four total poses with four outfits (adding an option  with the full uniform and school sweater) 
essentially doubling the number of images the student will have taken. 

7. IF YOU ELECT TO PAY THE $20.00 FEE AND TAKE ANY NON-YEARBOOK PHOTOS: 
Please bring some items to your portrait session that reflect who you are and what your interests 
are like; sports jerseys, sporting equipment, band instrument, special clothing and have FUN with 
your portrait session. 

8. After pictures are captured - You will review the images taken. Please make sure you see some you 
love AND if not, please inform your photographer and they will be happy to take additional images. 
You will be emailed a link with your image gallery within 8-10 business days 
from  customercare@legacystudios.com  

9. You will be able to change/select your yearbook pose up until the yearbook pose deadline. 
Viewing your senior gallery online is simple, no codes to remember. It is so much fun to work with 
all of the green screen replacement background options. 

10. If you need help or have any questions, please contact Legacy Studios at 
customercare@legacystudios.com 
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Kellenberg Memorial H.S. Dress Code for Senior Portraits 
 

Women 
• No more than two earrings per ear and must be modest in presentation and size, and must be on the 

helix, antihelix and/or lobe (see diagram on next page) 

o Jewelry associated with all other piercings that are visible are not to be worn.  

• NOT allowed to wear excessive hair ornamentation.  

• Tee shirts with logos may NOT be worn as undershirts nor may tee shirts of any type be visible. 

• Polos, turtleneck shirts and blouses must be neatly tucked into the skirt. Hair is to be neatly kept and no 

part of the head may be shaved. Eyes may not be covered. Headbands must be moderate in style.  

• Make-up is to be moderate. 

Men 
• Hair is to be neatly kept, combed properly without covering the face and may be neither excessively 

long nor too short. Hair would be too long that touches the shirt collar when the collar is buttoned or 

covers the eyes. Hair must be neat and well groomed. Substantial variations in length are not acceptable. 

They are to be clean shaven. Mustaches are not allowed.  

• Sideburns may not go below or above the ear.  

• Earrings may NOT be worn. 

• Only plain white undershirts may be worn beneath the uniform shirt. 

Both  
• Make sure ties are tied correctly, collars buttoned and ties tied up to the button so the button cannot be 

seen 

• Hair color for both may not be dyed any unnatural color. Natural human hair color is defined to be 

black, brown, blonde, natural red and gray. Hair should not cover the eyes and/or face. No lines or sharp 

demarcations may be inserted into the hair or eyebrow. 

• Photos of each student in the full school uniform, including Blazer (not senior sweater)  is required.  The 

school uniform for each gender is listed below: 

Women: 

o Gray blazer with school emblem  

o White or blue uniform blouse or white cotton turtleneck  

o Gray and maroon paisley tie (to be worn only with blouse) 

Men: 

o Gray blazer with school emblem  

o White or blue Oxford cloth button-down collar shirt or white cotton turtleneck  

o Navy blue tie with gold and white stripes  (to be worn only with button-down collared shirt) 

Both: 

o Navy blue V-neck sweater (sleeve or sleeveless) with gold and white trim may be worn under the 

blazer. 

 

• All other photos are at the discretion of the student and their parent(s) or 

guardian(s) and should be requested by them 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


